
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

✓ Do you want help with your homework? 
✓ Do you want to spend time with your friends and improve your school work? 

✓ Do you want to get help from a trained Smith Family volunteer tutor? 
 

 

       Helping young Australians to build better futures through education   thesmithfamily.com.au 

WE WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOUR CHILD JOIN 

OUR LEARNING CLUB IN TERM 2, 2023 
 

Thursday Afternoons: 3 – 4pm  

Beginning Thursday 27th April 
 

If your child is interested in attending collect a Registration Form 

from reception. Alternatively contact Lauren Maklary - Program 

Coordinator at The Smith Family on 0408 570 673.  

Registration forms must be returned by Wednesday 20th April 

for enrolment in Term 2.  

 
 

 

WHY NOT JOIN OUR LEARNING CLUB? 
Homework Clubs provide a safe and supportive  

learning environment outside school hours, where you can participate in fun 
activities that develop your academic and social skills and receive extra help 

completing your homework. And it’s free!  
Just remember to bring along your homework! 

 

Come and join a fun club that will 

help you with your Homework! 


